
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 

 

Ordinance:  O-29-23 

 

Title:  Food Truck Parking and Mobile Food Service in the City of Annapolis 

 

Date:  October 5, 2023 

 

 

 

This ordinance eliminates most restrictions on where food trucks may park in Annapolis and 

separates "Mobile Vendors" (non-food products sold from a vehicle) and "Mobile Food Service 

Vendors" (food trucks) into separate sections.   

 

The Director of Planning and Zoning estimates that this may result in an additional five food 

trucks that would generate an additional $1,750 of revenue per year. This will also require more 

inspections to ensure compliance with waste discharge. The time commitment is estimated at one 

inspector spending five hours per week on enforcement, which equates to a cost of $6,500 per 

year. The increased inspection effort by existing staff will divert time from other inspection 

needs. 

 

 

Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Manager 

 


